ManorGate Community Updates

Volunteer positions are available for our neighborhood. Please consider joining the Architectural Review Committee, the Neighborhood Watch program, or the Social Committee. Your time and input help keep ManorGate a great place to live. Contact Cory Blackston with Gates Hudson if you are interested in joining any of these committees.

Are you planning to move, or do you have renters moving out? If you have items that are too large for the regular trash pick-up, such as couches, mattresses, tables, appliances, etc., consider posting them as FREE on one, or all, of these sites: Nextdoor, Craigslist, Facebook Marketplace, Freecycle. Or, have one of the numerous charity organizations come pick up furniture and appliances. Contact: Green Drop, Salvation Army, Goodwill, AMVETS, PickUpMyDonation. You can also schedule a bulk pick-up from Patriot Disposal for a fee. Call (703) 257-7100 to schedule Patriot Disposal pick-up of your large items. No items should be placed in the common areas. 
Next book club – November 14 at 7pm is the next ManorGate book club meeting and will be at the clubhouse. We will discuss The Jew Store by Stella Suberman.
The next HOA meeting is Wednesday, November 29, 2023 at 7pm and will be virtual. Please note that this is the fifth Wednesday of the month, not the fourth Wednesday due to the Thanksgiving holiday week. Watch for sign-in information to come from the community manager at Gates Hudson Management.
